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This week our focus will be on Space! 

We will be using our Smartboard, Alexa and different 

fiction and non-fiction books to learn about Space. 

We will be finding out about the planets in our Solar System 

by listening to ‘The Solar System Song’ on Youtube.  

https://youtu.be/F2prtmPEjOc                                            

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs. Terrell  

 

https://youtu.be/F2prtmPEjOc

